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I whole heartedly oppose this bill. We have the rights to our own private well water 

located on our property and don’t want this changed by the government! We have it 

regularly tested for our family’s sake and do not need anyone involved in our usage 

or telling us what to do with the  water we are using on our property! How about 

talking to the businesses that grow turf and grass seed? Go after them and leave our 

private home owners wells and well water which are located on our private property 

alone!  


